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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 

  
WRITTEN QUESTION 

 

  
Mr. Higgins to the Minister for Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics:  
 

 
Ride Sharing and Taxi Safety  

 
 
1. Since the introduction of ride sharing services in the Territory in 

February 2018, how have the numbers of taxis in operation in the 
Territory changed?  
 
 

2. How have reported assaults on taxis drivers fared i.e. increased or 
decreased, since the introduction of ride sharing?  
 
 

3. How often does the Department do audits on taxi driver safety?  
 
 

4. What actions is the Government taking to guarantee the safety and 
security of all taxi drivers working on Territory roads?   
 


